From: -

Sent: 06 February 2020 12:49

To: Planning

Subject: Application for works to trees covered by TPO 2020/0433/T
Hello

This is regarding a letter that | received for application for felling tree and reducing stem of a tree at Barrie house, 29
st Edmund’s terrace, london NW87QH | would strongly object to felling of any trees in Barrie house. I live on the
ground floor and the trees around Barrie house provide shade and cover for the windows They provide the much
needed cool and privacy to my flat. As | stay on the ground floor | can also see that the trees are gone to several
birds and squirrels and cutting of any trees will ruin the environmental balance Last year a tree in front of my house
was felled without any notification and that resulted in exposing and creating loss of privacy to my flat on the north
east side

| would strongly request to reject the application and if possible plant more trees




